59A-8.0025 Telephone Reporting.

The Agency for Health Care Administration shall notify home health agencies 90 days prior to a change in the statewide toll free telephone number for the Department of Children and Family Services central abuse hotline. While employees are no longer required to complete abuse registry screening, the abuse hotline is still operational for reporting suspected abuse, neglect or exploitation. Home health agencies are required to notify patients of the abuse hotline toll free telephone number.

Specific Authority 400.497 FS. Law Implemented 400.497 FS. History–New 5-30-90, Formerly 10D-68.0025, Amended 10-27-94, 1-17-00, 7-18-01.

